
Update on the Presidential Search Process 

During March and April, the members of the Presidential Search Committee (PSC) have 
been consulting with the York University community. They: 

 held community consultations at Keele Campus on March 22 and at Glendon on 
March 31 (an additional consultation session is being planned for April 28th 
– more details to come) 

 attended the Deans and Principals meeting on March 22 
 attended the meeting of Senate on March 31 
 have been attending Masters’ Council and Faculty Council Meetings throughout 

late March and early April 
 have reached out to Student Group Leaders and have heard from students in 

several formal and impromptu sessions 
 have reached out to Employee Group Leaders to seek their input 
 will attend the next meeting of the Board of Governors to seek input from 

Governors 
 have invited input from the YUAA Board 
 have reached out to external stakeholders, including past Chancellors and 

Chairs, government and association leaders, Tri-Council leaders, partners and 
supporters 

 have posted questions and an email address for confidential input and have 
received almost 50 responses to date. 

If you have not yet provided your perspectives, please take a few minutes to do so via 
email or at the next consultation session.  

Committee members will review all of the results of the community consultations and 
will discuss the feedback during their next two meetings, while also beginning the 
process of developing the mandate and profile for the next President and Vice-
Chancellor of York University. The plan is to post the draft mandate and profile by the 
end of May, at which time community members will be invited to offer their feedback on 
the draft. After the Committee members have considered the community feedback, the 
final version of the mandate and profile should be approved in June, so that it can be 
shared with prospective candidates. 

Please continue to watch this site for further updates on the Presidential Search 
process. 

 


